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Sound and Number of the Week: 
 
 

This week we will be introducing the children to our interactive display, ‘sound’ and 

‘number’ of the week which aims to involve you in your child’s learning. 
 

This week the sound is 
  

k 
 

and the number is  
 

2 
 

Sounds will be introduced (with songs/actions) in the order they are taught in the 
Letters and Sounds programme.  The game ‘I Spy’ supports the recognition of initial 

sounds in words and is fun to play at home or at school! Ask your child to find the 
number ‘2’ on a house number or car registration plate when out and about. Any 

photos of your findings or objects beginning with the sound of the week can be 
brought into school for us to look at. 

 

 
  

 

This week we will be: 
 

 Practising our speaking & listening skills 
through our different phonics activities. 
 

 Beginning our topic on bears. We will be 
exploring and using the different bear 
resources in each learning area.  
 

 Reading ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’ and 
starting to re-tell the story in different ways. 

 

 Using ‘Compare Bears’ in our maths activities. 
We will use them to practise our sorting and 
counting skills.  

 

 Making our own bears in the creative area, 
using different collage materials.  

 
If you have any questions or queries, please don’t 
hesitate to ask a member of the Foundation stage 

team. 

 

 
Notices: 
 We would like to say how well the new children have settled 

into Nursery. Thank you to the rest of Cubs Class for making 
them feel so welcome. You are all excellent role models! 
 

 Library sessions will continue to be on a Monday, so if you 
wish your child to change their book then please ensure that 
they bring it to school with them each week. 
 

 If you have any spare egg boxes at home, please can you 
bring them in as we urgently need some for our painting area! 
Thank you for your continued support   

 

 If your child enjoys playing outside, then please remember to 
bring their wellies and pack a spare set of clothes. 

 

 Children should always be brought and collected by a parent 
or responsible adult. Please inform staff of any changes in 
routine so that we are aware who is collecting your child. 

 

 

 

 ‘All about me’ box 
 

 
 

Each week one child will be chosen to take 
the ‘All about me’ box home. Children will 

be asked to fill the box with up to five 
items which tells us a little bit about 

themselves. This week Kevin will take 

home the ‘All about me’ box.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Star of the Week 
 

 
 

Amy 

For making great progress with her name 
writing and beginning to use her sounds to 

write simple words. Well done! 

 


